
Public Comment on 32 Ord 21-29 “Amending Chapter 324 of the Legislative Code in order to create 

separate licenses for Tobacco Products Shops and Tobacco Shops, to restrict pricing discounts or 

coupons, and to create a distance requirement between establishments licensed to sell tobacco.” 

 

10/6/2021 

Chris Oshea 

Ward 6 

651-497-8997 

I just heard about the push to take the menthols out of the liquor stores after they have already been 

taken away from grocery stores and gas stations. It seems a tad bit racist to ban menthols and leave 

regular cigarettes. It seems that you should ban both. I would prefer them to not be banned. This is 

supposed to be the land of the free with our own choices. 

 


